From: EOI

To:

Subject: Freedom of Information Request NCC-047316-20
Date: 02 December 2020 14:17:00

Attachments: 8309 Advert list FOI_Redacted.pdf

Dear

Thank you for your request for information about the consultation for introduction of the
proposed Traffic Regulation Order 8309 in Cropwell Bishop. You specifically asked for a list of the
addresses to which details of this plan were sent.

Please find the attached pdf document providing this information. You will see that some
information has been redacted. This has been done to protect to personal information of some
of those who received the information such as names and in one case what appeared to be a
residential/domestic address.

| realise that this response is now being provided outside of the statutory timescale for provision
of information requested under the Freedom of Information Act, and | apologise for this. | hope
that the information remains relevant to you and that the delay has not caused you any
difficulties.

| hope that this information is helpful to you and meets your requirements. However if you are
unhappy with the way in which your request has been handled, then please email us at
foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference NCC-047316-20 and we will be happy to review your
request

With kind regards

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council





